
COUNTY COUNCIL – 18 JULY 2019

QUESTIONS SUBMITTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH STANDING ORDER 16.1.1 

1. From Councillor Jackie Porter to the Executive Member for Economy, 
Transport and Environment:

"Which new passenger railway stations are the County Council actively seeking 
within Hampshire to manage the impact of growing development and reduce carbon 
use?"

2. From Councillor Peter Edgar to the Leader:

"Did Hampshire County Council play a major role in D-Day 75?”

3. From Councillor Jan Warwick to the Executive Member for Economy, 
Transport and Environment:

"Did the Executive Member watch the recent television programme about plastic 
recycling and can he comment on the implications for waste recycling in 
Hampshire?"

4. From Councillor Russell Oppenheimer to the Executive Member for Economy, 
Transport and Environment:

"Could the Executive Member update the Council on the development of cycle 
schemes in Hampshire please?"

5. From Councillor Daniel Clarke to the Executive Member for Economy, 
Transport and Environment:

“Please could the Executive Member for Economy, Transport and Environment give 
an update on the County Council’s progress in agreeing a long-term maintenance 
plan for the Campbell Road bridge with Network Rail?”

6. From Councillor Martin Tod to Executive Member for Economy, Transport and 
Environment:

"What are the council's plans to manage and encourage wildflower verges and 
roadside meadows?"

7. From Councillor Adrian Collett to the Executive Member for Countryside and 
Rural Affairs:

“Would the Executive Member for Countryside and Rural Affairs please inform the 
Council of the decision made by Planning Inspector Alan Beckett BA MSc MIPROW 
to allow over 100 acres of land at Blackbushe Airport to be removed from the 



register of common land under Paragraph 6 (2) of Schedule 2 to the Commons Act 
2006, without any equivalent replacement land being provided in its place?”

Second questions:

8. From Councillor Jackie Porter to the Leader:

"Will the County Council be welcoming Deputations from children and young people 
by our next Council meeting?"


